The Department of Physics and Astronomy has long recognized the importance of maintaining faculty contact with students, and at the time that the professional advising system was implemented we required our majors to see both a P&A faculty adviser as well as the professional adviser. Students are assigned to one of about a dozen faculty advisers by the DUS. Only after they have met with their faculty adviser and settled on a list of physics and math courses are students allowed to meet with the professional adviser. The DUS handles walk-in cases and stands in for faculty on sabbatical leave. The professional adviser is the only person who can lift the adviser hold.

We also sponsor at least one curriculum-oriented open house for majors and potential majors each year, as well as our weekly lunch meetings where students interested in P&A can talk about science, careers, and lots more.

All in all, we have received positive feedback from our students about our programs, but we are of course open to suggestions for improvement
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